
 

  

Hello everyone, 

We hope you are all well and enjoying our beautiful countryside. 

We’ve had a really busy start to the year. Playgroup has been open 

throughout this latest lockdown providing children and families with a 

much needed slice of routine and normality. We have been able to 

continue our weekly adventures to the allotment and the local woodland, 

watching as the world around us transitions from Winter to Spring. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children are quick to spot the first signs of 

new growth. Magnifying glasses have been 

very popular this term. 

We have also enjoyed making bird feeders, decorating the notice board 

with printed blossom, planting seeds to take home and taking story time 

outside. 



 

A reminder that we continue to collect clothes for Recycle4School. We have a 

box at playgroup, so if you are planning a Spring clean please think of us! 

Clothes can be bought to the pavilion or get in touch to arrange collection. 

We are also collecting printer cartridges so if you have any around or know of 

a local business who may have some please contact us. 

 

 

 

 

We are beginning to look at admissions for 2021/2022. If you would like your 

child to join our playgroup team then please visit our website and complete 

the application form so we can add your details to our waiting list. Children 

can join us from their second birthday and we have spaces available every day. 

We would love you to join in the fun. 

 

Email gepsupervisor@hotmail.com to get in touch about any of these items 
 
Remember you can follow us on Facebook or visit our website for more 
information 
 
https://www.facebook.com/Grindleford-and-Eyam-Playgroup-
384845434973898/ 
 
https://grindlefordandeyamplaygroup.org.uk/ 
 

 

Do you shop at your local Co-op?  

By becoming a member and selecting playgroup as 

your cause you can support us while shopping. The 

Local Community fund donates 2p for every £1 spent. 

https://membership.coop.co.uk/causes/48834 

 

 

 

Our visits to the allotment now 
include a check on the frog 
spawn in the pond.  
The children are eager to see if 
they will be the first to spot a 
tadpole. Stories and jigsaws back 
at playgroup help the children 
talk about and understand this 
exciting transformation. 
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